
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We thank you for considering St. Luke's as a place to nurture and teach your young child during a most form-
ative time in his/her life.  It is sincerely our privilege to serve you and your family in any way possible.   
 

We at St. Luke's believe that we exist to serve people. Our purpose as a church is to seek out and bring  
people into a personal relationship with Jesus Christ as their Savior and Lord.  Our purpose in our Early  
Childhood Program is to affirm children and their families of God's love for them.  We partner with parents to 
provide a solid foundation meeting the spiritual, mental, emotional, and physical needs in this important  
developmental stage of their child’s life.  
 

We are blessed with a well trained staff offering several class choices for 3 and 4 year olds. St. Luke’s has 
been providing quality Early Childhood Education in the Federal Way community for almost fifty years. 
 

Attached, you will find a brief description of the educational programs that we offer to help you make a     
decision on the best educational environment for your child.   
 

We ask that you provide us with the information required on the following attached forms and return them to 
the office at the time of registration: 
 

  1. Registration Form  
  2. Student Profile Form 

3. Emergency Information Form  
  4. Family Photograph Form 
  5. Immunization Form 
 

The Immunization Form is required by the State of Washington prior to school entrance for all children.  Stu-
dents will be enrolled in the order in which we receive completed forms and registration fee.  (Returning stu-
dents do not need to complete a second immunization form unless new vaccines and/or immunizations have 
been administered since completion of last received form.) 
 

Please note that the first tuition payment is due July 1st.  The second payment is due September 15th.  
All payments thereafter are due by the 15th of each month. 
 

We look forward to a year filled with exciting growth for your child.  By providing your child with a safe  
environment surrounded by loving, caring Christian teachers, developmentally appropriate curriculum,  
positive social interaction, and meaningful experiences and activities, we will, with our Lord's direction,  
nourish the seed that has been planted in your child's life, a seed that will grow and continue to blossom.  
 
 
In His Service,        

 
 
 
 
 

Becky Marchitto 
Director of Preschool and Kindergarten 

St. Luke’s Preschool 
Registration Packet 2018-2019 

    www.stlukes-church.com 
Registrar: Kim Jeroma  

Email: kjeroma@stlukes-church.com 
253-941-3000 
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